
 

 

RFQ for the CO-GENERATION PUBLIC ART PROJECT (images) 
 
The new Co-Generation Facility will be 

located on Los Esteros Road which is 

predominately travelled by RWF and 

landfill employees.  It is also an alternate 

route in and out of Alviso and used by 

residents.  The current Co-Generation 

Facility program calls for screening the 

four 50-foot-high emissions treatment 

exhaust stacks with a simple perforated 

metal screen.   

 

While there are programmatic and 

structural constraints, there exists the 

potential to address this public-facing 

façade, with a 2-dementional integrated 

approach to aesthetically enhancing the 

surface. Other 3-dimensional sculptural 

approaches will also be considered. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Conceptually this is an opportunity for education and inspiration.  It is also an opportunity to contribute, and 

promote, ESD’s sustainability goals for the RFQ by incorporating functional energy producing elements.   

 

 

 

 
 


